
 

 

 
 

 

CLIMATE AND NATURE COMMITTEE MINUTES 
 

17th June 2024 
 
 

A Collins (in the Chair) 
 

A Collins                      (P)                                   D Eldridge       (P) 
L Fogg Rogers      (P)                                   S Hancock       (P) 
 

 
Also in attendance: Cllrs Kinsey and Goodman and two members of the public. 
 

 
12.06/24 Evacuation Procedure 

 Leave via the fire door and assemble outside in the play area - Noted 
  

13.06/24 Apologies 
  

14.06/24 Declaration of Interests under the Localism Act 2011 
 None 
  

15.06/24 Public participation 
 A member of the public commented they were pleased that South Gloucestershire Council had left some 

patches of grass longer to encourage wild flower meadows. 
  

16.06/24 To agree the minutes of the meeting held on 20th May 2024 
 The minutes of the meeting held on 20th May 2024 were agreed and signed. 
  

17.06/24 To consider the renewal of the grass cutting contract 
 Clerk advised that the grass cutting contract will be up for renewal and suggested that the Climate and 

Nature Committee be involved in the process. Clerk to send previous contract and areas we cut to 
members. 

  
18.06/24 Local Partnerships Update 

 A local resident is currently managing a large area of green space and is keen to get advice, ideas and 
support from the Climate and Nature Committee. 

  
19.06/24 Tuckett Field Update  

 Cllr Collins gave an update on the progress of Tuckett Field including the work that has been done with 
yellow rattle seeds and that the corn flowers are attracting many local residents. 
 
The next section of works will take place in the autumn and have been delayed due to the extreme wet 
weather. 
 
Draft designs are being produced for future works around Frenchay Village Hall, specifically aimed at 
individuals with disabilities. 

  
20.06/24 To note any other items to be reported. 

  
 Cllr Fogg Rogers has plans produced by South Gloucestershire Council which show areas within the 

parish which are designated green spaces. These could potentially be used for the Community Orchard. 
Cllr Fog Rogers to contact South Gloucestershire Council for more information. 
 

 Meeting Concluded: 6.45pm 
 


